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Faithful Friar’s Report – Brother Eugene Blee 

Who’s Responsible? 
 The Air we breathe…The Water we drink…The Soil beneath our feet…God’s Creatures great or 

small…The Treasures of our environment give us sustenance…Livelihood and Enjoyment. 

 They are gifts from Our Creator…We inturn show our gratitude by taking some responsibility for the 

condition of our world. 

 While each freedom has different opportunities and obligations. No one, and No Nation is exemp. 

 Young or old, Rich or poor, we affect the well-being of our Earth, Our Home. 

 On this statement, “Renewing the Earth”, the US Catholic Bishops wrote all citizens. Each of us needs 

to Participate in the debate about how our Nation Best Protects Us – Ecological Heritage…Limiting Pollution… 

Allocates Environ Mental and Plan for the Future…Taking Creation dedication and a Healthy Self Interest, 

individuals in all walks of life Can Preserve and Protect GOD’s Good Earth….Every government, Every 

Citizen. Human being has a mission to fulfill in Caring for the World – Our Home – That we share…He who 

would be a Friend of God. 

 Mohandas Gandhi said, “Either remain alone…Or make the whole world his Friend Prayer.” 

 The Earth is the Lord’s and all that is in it… The world and those who live in it…For He has founded in 

on seas, and established on the rivers. Psalms 24 1-2 

 From the Lord who made all things…who stretched out the Heavens alone… who spread out the Earth. 

Isaiah 44-24 

 God saw everything that He had made… and indeed. He found it very good. Genesis 1-31 

 PS. My sincere Prayful wishes to Brian on his 2nd term as FN. Let’s help him anyway we can. 

Congratulation to all our new Sir Knights as well. 

 PPS. The 133 year of KofC Convention that was held in Philly was a great turnout and wonderful 

Service by several Cardinals, Many Bishops, Priests, and Religious Orders. 

 Thank God. From where all Blessings flow.. 

 

 Thank You, Pray for all 

 Eugene, SSS 

PSS. Remember all our deceased members. May they Rest in Peace 

 Amen. 

 

Faithful Navigator’s Report – Brian Shollenberger 
 Thank you for your faith in me. I know the last year was a learning experience but all of you helped me 

out. Please feel free to correct me if I need it. I don’t take hints very well. 

 We have had another member pass on. Arther Banne passed on July 19th. He was a member of Heights 

Council and our Assembly. He joined the Knights March 21, 1999 and our Assembly March 24, 2001. Please 

keep him and his family in your prayers. 
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We have a fairly busy month of August and it’s not over. Please make the turnouts that you can. With 

that, we need to keep an eye on each other for heat stress. Drink water before and after processions. We Do Not 

leave a knight who has fallen. At Corpus Cristi, we had a knight in trouble and the Reds questioned after what 

to do. Stay with him, call 911 if necessary, help him walk back if he can. Holy Rosary usually has Paramedics 

that can help. By the way, the Whites were in the back and helped him back.  

Luke Thomas Buehner was born on August 14th at 6:03 pm to Tom and Amy. He weighs 6lb 5oz and is 

18.5 in long. Everyone is doing well. Keep the Buehner’s is your prayers. 

 

He is no fool who gives what he cannot keep, to gain what he cannot lose. ~ Jim Elliot, Christian 

Missionary  
 

Our next meeting is on August 26th at 7:30 PM in the Kiwanis Lodge. 

 

Faithful Comptroller’s Report – John C. Perry, PFN 
 

  Drawings to be done at the August Meeting 

 20-40-60 raffle tickets are available! They are only $3/number each month. Please contact me if you 

wish to purchase a number. 

 

 Please remember, any checks written out specifically to the Assembly should be made out to: 

Archbishop Paul J. Hallinan Assembly 1767. 

 

Upcoming Turnouts 
 

8/30 Fifth Sunday – VA Medical Center 

Set up: 8:30 AM 

Mass: 9 AM 

9/19 Archdiocese of the Military Mass 

Turnout: 4PM – Borromeo Seminary 

Mass: 5PM 

9/20 Operation Patriotism Ball Game & Mass 

Meet at Gate C: 9 AM 

10/12 Columbus Day – Holy Rosary 

Turnout: 9:30 AM 

Mass: 10 AM with Procession to follow 

  

 

Congratulations to all who are celebrating birthdays and anniversaries! 

Vivat Jesus, 

                                                                                                                               
Brian Shollenberger, FN 
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